
A meeting was held on the 20th of November 2024 
Present were Eryl Evans, Arwyn Ellis and Helen Jones (chairperson) apologies from Generys 
Roberts and Cll Gwennol Ellis. 
The clerk noted that she has and expression of interest in the agenda to follow. 
The minutes were signed as correct. 
Correspondence. 
Air Ambulance  – asking for a donation – donation is given from the Bonfire Night and the raffle on 
the Christmas meal. 
Nan Owen  - letter of thanks for our donation . 
Conwy B Council – invoice for the summer play scheme in Cerrig y drudion – to be discussed in 
our next meeting. Also asking for a donation next year. 
Conwy B Council – the final grant from the UKSPF scheme   £1,987.47. 
Interment fee cemetery  - £100 received  for the late Fredrick Morgan. 
Bonfire Night  -  £135.00 was raised on the night   money will be donated to Air ambulance. 
Vesrty  - hire of vestry for meetings.  £15.00 x 7 = £105.00 
Christmas Tree -   Llyr to be in charge of a tree and Dewi and Haf kindly provide the electricity for 
the light. 
Botegir wind farm  - a grant donation received for the fire works  £324.00. 
Cll Gwennol Ellis report  in her absent Gwennol noted that no interest has been in the rent of the 
bungalow in the village, and most probably it will be sold – the councillors noted that it should be 
advertises locally for local  people to know. 
Also  noted by the cll Gwennol a meeting was held a the Crown Inn with a Engineer from Conwy 
council to discuss the crown bridge after it was damaged twice in the same place, local people 
express their thoughts and questions were raised for the engineer to report to Conwy council. 
J Humphreys and co  and invoice for the work done at the playing field  £5,400.00 was paid  (grant   
money allocated for the Brenig wind farm). 


